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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Posted 10/10/2024 

 

Douglas Wendt is requesting permission to store two halves of a modular home at 638 N Hirzel 
Street, Eagle River, computer number 221-419-009, in accordance with Chapter 106, ARTICLE 
VII. BULK REGULATIONS, Sec. 106-561. Schedule of regulations, (a) (8) Temporary storage for 30 
days or more a permit is required. The modular home will be stored until installation in Spring 
2025. The property, zoned as R-1 Single Family Residential, and is described as: Sect. 28, 
T40N,R10E, LOTS 9&10 BLK 4 LAKE PARK ADDN & VACATED ALLEY. 
 

The City of Eagle River Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to review the request on 
Thursday, November 7, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. located at the Eagle River City Hall, 525 E. Maple 
Street, Eagle River WI 54521.  Comments can be made at the public hearing or by mail to City 
Administrator, PO. Box 1269, Eagle River, WI 54521; by phone (715) 479-8682 x227 or email 
rcginner@eagleriverwi.gov.  Documents will be available for review at City Hall. PETITIONERS, OR 
THEIR REPRESENTATIVES, SHALL BE PRESENT. 
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